
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E-MAIL POLICY 
Dear Parents and students,  

The School provides electronic resources for students from Gr. 
KG to 10 including School Email accounts to be used to access the G-
Suite for Education, which is an integral part of the curriculum. The 
school’s expectations for behavior and language in the use of these 
Email accounts must be consistent with classroom standards. 

The given link takes you to the detailed policy of Email that is 
administered by the School for its students.  Every parent and student 
are required to acknowledge the School Policy as a mandatory element 
set by the Ministry of Education. Please click the link and do as directed 
at the earliest by 07.10.2020.  

Please click 

https://forms.gle/k3ivKFm5r4qUHK7p6 
 

With regards, 

Principal/03.10.2020 

P.40/10.2020 

https://forms.gle/k3ivKFm5r4qUHK7p6

